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Dear Parents, 
 
I thoroughly enjoyed the performance of ‘No Man’s Land’ that the federation KS2 children entertained us 
with last Friday following their Musical in a Day experience. Thank you to all those parents and friends of 
the schools who joined us too. Mrs Carter has been in touch with Peter, who ran the day. I would like to 
share some of his email with you now because it made me very proud of the children: 
 

‘Polly and I just reveled in being there and so enjoyed working with the children – a great day and I 
thought the children did just brilliantly’ 

 

 
 
 

Thank you for all your continued support. 
 
God bless and have a lovely weekend. 
 

Best wishes from Katie Gray and the staff at Broadhembury School  

mailto:admin@broadhembury.devon.sch.uk
http://www.broadhembury.devon.sch.uk/


Question of the week 
 

Class 1   How far has your food travelled? 
 

Class 2   If you were a soldier fighting during WW1 what might you  
write in a letter back home to a loved one? 

       
 

Harvest Festival 
Broadhembury had their harvest festival this week, the children in Class 1 painted a lovely Harvest 
scene. Ellie, Teddy and Matthew read three harvest prayers which were written by all the children and 
Abbey read from the bible. Thank you for all your donations of food produce which will be given to the 
Honiton food bank. 
 

 
 
 

Branscombe Eco Greenhouse 
Branscombe pupils are building an eco greenhouse and need lots of empty/clean plastic drink bottle 2 
litre size. They would be very grateful if the other children in the federation could help collect them. 
Please bring them to the school office and Mrs Gray will take them over to Branscombe 
 
Art Shed 
We expect that the children have told you about the new ‘Art Shed’ that they can use during lunch 
times. There is currently an extra piece of equipment sitting in Mrs Gray’s office. It is a trolley with ‘old 
sweet jar’ style plastic jars waiting to be filled with collage materials. This can then go in the art shed 
too. Do you have any small bits of scrap card, buttons, beads, sequins, milk bottle lids, small 
balls of wool or any other small collage materials? If so we would be very grateful if you 
could you donate them to the school. 
 
 

Key Dates 

Mrs Gray will be in school on Monday and Tuesday next week. 

Wednesday 8th October – National Walk to School Day 

  Wednesday 22nd October – Devon & Somerset Fire Brigade Staying Safe Visit 

  Thursday 23rd October  – Parents’ Evening 

Friday 24th October – Class 2 Trip to Castle Drogo 

Friday 24th October – Last Day of School before the Half Term holiday 

 



 


